VILLAGE OF HIGHLAND HILLS, OHIO
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE
HIGHLAND HILLS BOARD OF ZONING APPEALS

The Highland Hills Village Board of Zoning Appeals will conduct a public hearing on Monday,
October 30, 2023 at 5:00 p.m. to consider a request for a variance in the allowable square
footage for signs and graphics for the Warrensville Heights Early Childhood Center, 4265
Northfield Road, Highland Hills, Ohio. The hearing will be in Room No. 14 of Village Hall,
3700 Northfield Road, Highland Hills, Ohio 44122. A copy of the regulations and Planner’s
review is available in the Council Clerk’s Office by calling 216-283-3000.
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